
In the current climate, every penny counts, and we always want to ensure that our
customers are spending where it has the most value and impact.

Unfortunately our teams are sometime greeted by unsolicited  household or bulky waste on
our estates and this means that the clean up has to be charged back to our customers year
on year.

So today, we ask that customers dispose of their waste, ensuring that it is bagged and left in
their allocated bins, taken to a local recycling centre or arranged for pick up by their local
council.

A considerate approach to disposal will always lead to a more healthy, safer environment for
us all to enjoy, whilst allowing us to direct that money into areas which will really make a
difference. Let’s leave our communities how we would like to find them.
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Impact of Fly-tipping

Menopause & me | Stowmarket

Join Ace Anglia and Suffolk Libraries as part of Suffolk Libraries Menopause and Me Project
in co-producing a film about menopause at Ace Anglia's office in Stowmarket.

We need voices from people who have experiences and stories of menopause to share,
including people with learning disabilities and autistic people.

Sign up here: https://bit.ly/menopauseproject
When: Monday 22nd January 2024
Time: 10:30am - 1:30pm
Where: Ace Anglia, Red Gables, Ipswich Road, Stowmarket, IP14 1BE

https://bit.ly/menopauseproject

